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From: FOI Requests
Sent: 11 February 2022 16:35
To:
Subject: Freedom of Information Request: Reference CAS-67965-F4Z9V8 CRM:0085257

Dear , 
Thank you for your enquiry of regarding a review of: 
FCO 168/608 - Information Research Department: 'Countering Communist Subversion of 
Backward Ethnic Minorities in South East Asia', paper by Captain Dick Noone, 
anthropologist and Adviser on Aborigines in Malaya (Malaysia) 
We are pleased to tell you that, in consultation with the Foreign, Commonwealth & Development 
Office, it has been decided that this record can now be made available to the public at The 
National Archives, Kew. 
A very small amount of information has been redacted under section 23(1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. Section 23 exempts from public disclosure, information that is directly or 
indirectly supplied by, or relates to, certain organisations dealing with security matters listed at 
Section 23(3).  
The record will be opened by 16/02/2022. 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The FOI Act gives you 
the right to know whether we hold the information you want and to have it communicated to you. 
Below are your options for ordering and viewing the record: 
1. Visiting The National Archives
You are welcome to visit us - please check our website for details of our opening hours and
registration requirements:
Visit us - The National Archives
2. Paid search on your behalf
If a personal visit is not convenient you may wish to use our Paid Search service or employ an
independent researcher. Details are on our website:
Paying for research - The National Archives
3. Ordering copies
Search for the record's reference number (as provided above) using our catalogue:
http://discovery.nationalarchives.gov.uk/
Then click on the "Order a copy" link and follow the instructions. Full details on how to use our
copying service can be found on our website: www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/recordcopying/
Quality Manager
Programme Management Office
The National Archives
Kew
Richmond
Surrey
TW9 4DU
complaints@nationalarchives.gov.uk
Please mark your complaint clearly. You have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to
investigate any aspect of your complaint. However, please note that the Information
Commissioner is likely to expect internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before
beginning his investigation.
Yours sincerely,
FOI Assessor
Freedom of Information Centre
Public Access and Government Services Directorate
The National Archives

Redacted under section 40(2) 
of the FOIA




